
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

    
 

   
  

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

June 20, 2024 

Honorable Aisha Wahab 
c/o Richard Rios 
Olson Remcho, LLP 
555 Capitol Mall, Suite 400 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

The Sutton Law Firm 
Matthew Alvarez 
150 Post Street, Suite 405 
San Francisco, CA 94108 

RE: Recall of District 10 State Senator Aisha Wahab 

This letter is intended to provide notification that the total number of signatures on the 
petition for the recall of District 10 State Senator Aisha Wahab filed with Alameda and 
Santa Clara county elections officials is less than 100 percent of the number of qualified 
voters required to find the petition sufficient; therefore, the petition has failed. 

Sincerely, 

Robbie Anderson 
Elections Counsel, Legal Unit 
California Secretary of State 


